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March 20, 2024

From left are: Dr. Michelle
Winchester-Vega,

Chairman of Women
Build; Heidi Johnson,

Community Advancement
Director; and Yveline

Balliard, volunteer. Each
was on hand Saturday,

assisting with 511 South
Street, part of one of four
houses to be completed

by late summer by
Women Build for Habitat
for Humanity of Greater

Newburgh.

Women Build Was Out in Full Swing Saturday
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By Jennifer L. Warren

NEWBURGH – Saturday, Women Build was in full swing at one of the four homes being
completed by Habitat for Humanity of Greater Newburgh.

Here, at 511 South Street, volunteers from Christ Church of Newburgh and the sorority,
Sigma Gamma Ro, along with many Habitat staff, were hard at work, taking part in “Super
Saturday,” the final day of the week long event devoted to these homes expected to be
completed in late summer.
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